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DIVISION JOURNALISM ROADSHOW / EXPO 2022

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
School Paper Advisers
Public and Private Schools
All Others Concerned

1. Anchored on the provisions of Republic Act 7079 mandating the promotion of campus journalism
and its activities in the national, regional, division, and school levels, and in support to Project
SHINE, this division announces the conduct of the 2022 Division Online Journalism Roadshow/
Expo on June 27-30, 2022 through Zoom virtual platform.

2. This activity generally aims to demonstrate competence in journalistic writing and school paper
management through comprehensive discussions on the different categories, trends,and usage
of online applications geared towards better performing campus journalism program.
Specifically, this webinar also attempts to:

a. Exhibit journalistic flair and school paper management skills by expressing views and
opinions through varied journalistic forms and strategies;

b. Harness the potentials of campus journalism activities, programs, projects in promoting and
supproting functional literacy.

c. Elevate the standards of campus journalism program in SDO Quezon by demonstrating

journalistic competencies and school paper management skills geared towards the
promotion of functional literacy.

3. This webinar is open to all school paper advisers for both elementary and secondary schools

with active campus journalism program and those starting to put up their school papers.
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The participants are advised to register through this link:
https://www tinyurl.com/JRNLEXxp02022 on or before June 20, 2022.

Links for the daily activities and sessions shall be sent through the registered participants DepEd
email on June 22, 2022. Participants are requested to refrain from sharing the links to non-
registered participants. However, group viewing is suggested provided that physical distancing
and safety protocols are observed.

. There shall be no registration fee as this activity is purely online.

. Attached is the matrix of the activity, however the schedule for each topic is flexible depending
on the availability of the resource speakers.

For further information and inquiries, please contact EPS ABNER L. PUREZA, Education
Program Supervisor in English at 09431282147 or through email
abner.purezal01@deped.gov.ph or EPS Joseph Jarasa, Education Program Supervisor in

Filipino at 09431282107 or through email joseph.jarasa@deped.gov.ph

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

CDRefo——

ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR. EdD
Assistant Schools Divsision p&tendent
Officer-In-Charge
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